M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
February 8, 2016
RE:
Florence Elementary Site Expansion – Waiver

BG#15-304


We are requesting approval to waive the insurance requirements for the Phase 1 demolition of the house on the property adjacent to Florence Elementary.  This request is being made because of the very limited scope of the project and in light of a construction cost of only $8,747.  We have attached AFM Demolition’s certificate of insurance as it stands.
I recommend the board approve the waiver, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
